Minnesota Department of

Fducation

Sent via Email
February 25, 2016

Ms. Laureen Frost

Rush City Public School District #139
51001 Fairfield Avenue

Rush City, MN 55069-1261

Dear Ms. Frost:

It is my pleasure to inform you of your appointment to the Advisory Committee on Financial
Management, Accounting and Reporting. This appointment is for a three year term beginning
January 1, 2016.

We believe that the work of this committee truly enhances the Department’s effectiveness in
dealing with matters of financial management. Committee representation includes eight public
school employees, including superintendent and finance directors/accountants; one charter
school representative; four regional accounting coordinators, a CPA who audits both school
districts and charter schools; and representatives from the Minnesota School Boards

Association and State Auditor’s Office.

We will be sending a notification of the upcoming Advisory Committee meeting at the Minnesota
Department of Education. An agenda will be emailed to you prior to the meeting.

Thank you for your willingness to serve on this important committee. Congratulations and best
wishes.

Sincerely,

Dr. Brenda Cassellius
Commissioner




